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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

The study is well designed and manuscript well written.  I have several comments to 

make:-  1. The hypokalemia experienced by the patients after Quiklesan preparation is 

of concern. The minimal level reported was 2.3! This had not been emphasized in both 

the results section and the discussion section. 2. There was no mention of the reason for 

some patients who were screened but not randomized for the study. 3. The manuscript 

has included too many tables. Reading would be made easier if the content of some of 

the tables can be included in the text instead.  

 


